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KINGSTON FITNESS will CLOSE EFFECTIVE March 17th, 2020 in response to Governor Inslee’s 

mandate issued on Monday, March 16, 2020.   

The mandatory closure has been issued for an initial two weeks and we anticipate a Grand Re-

Opening on Wednesday, April 1st.  Look for our April Special and a Check-In Drawing for a Free 

3 Month Membership to be given away on April 30th. 

Please check our website and Facebook page daily for W.O.D. (Workout of the Day), Fitness 

Routine and Stretching Exercise Videos to keep you active and healthy at home.   

https://www.kingstonfitness.org/ 

https://www.facebook.com/KingstonFitness.org 

Any updates and or changes to the above will be posted quickly on our Website, Facebook 

page and our Voicemail. 

We value each of our members and appreciate your understanding as we all proceed through 

this difficult time. Safety of our community, members and staff are the utmost priority.  

Kingston Fitness is more than just a facility.  As a family, members and staff will come through 

this stronger than ever! 

KITSAP PHYSICAL THERAPY office will remain OPEN with normal business hours. For questions 

regarding Physical Therapy, please contact (360) 297-7050.   

For questions regarding the Kingston Fitness closure, feel free to contact Sarah McGuire, 

General Manager at SarahMcGuire@kitsapPT.com. 

Thank you again for your continued support! STAY HEALTHY! 
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